Help Wanted

The City of Chewelah Civil Service Commission is accepting applications for the position of Chief of Police.  This person is appointed by and reports directly to the Mayor and is responsible for planning and directing personnel, activities, and operations necessary to run a four-officer department. A minimum of five (5) years supervisory experience is preferable.  Starting wage is $40.85/hr ($41.91/hr on 1/01/21), plus benefits. A detailed job description and application form can be obtained at www.cityofchewelah.org or at the Chewelah Municipal Building, 301 E Clay Ave. – Room 104, Chewelah, WA 99109. Mail completed applications to City of Chewelah at PO Box 258, Chewelah, WA 99109. Applications will be accepted until 4:30 on Friday, December 05, 2020.  Call (509) 935-8311 for questions. The City of Chewelah is an equal opportunity employer and a drug free workplace.
